
PROJECT UPDATE
NOVEMBER 2016

As part of the Zoo Interchange project, a 
traffic switch on I-41/894 South will take 
place Saturday, November 12. As part of 
this switch, the  following impacts will 
occur:
• I-41/894 South exit ramp to Greenfield 

Avenue will fully close
• Greenfield Avenue entrance ramp to 

I-41/894 South will fully close
• I-41/894 South exit ramp to Lincoln 

Avenue will fully close
• I-41/894 South traffic will shift to the 

west at Lincoln Avenue

Motorists should utilize the I-41 South exit 
to Bluemound Road or National Avenue 
to get around the exit ramp closures to 
Greenfield Avenue or Lincoln Avenue.

Motorists should utilize the National 
Avenue entrance ramp to I-41/894 South 
to get around the Greenfield Avenue 
entrance ramp closure.

I-41/894 SOUTH TRAFFIC SWITCH TO OCCUR  
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12

*All work is weather dependent and 
subject to change.
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CHECK HERE. GET THERE.
• Visit us on the web at 

zoointerchange.wi.gov to view 
the latest project information, sign 

up for periodic mail and email updates, 
or leave a comment for the project team.
• Call the project team members listed 
in this update and we will be happy to 
address your questions.
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